
Hello, 

 

As you may know, all students entering NRHS are now required to scan their ID cards 

to gain entry.  This means that every student must have their ID card.  New ID cards 

were distributed to students earlier this month.  Any student who does not have an 

ID can pick it up at the Security Office.   

 

Beginning Friday 1/16/2015, students will no longer enter NRHS from the teacher's 

parking lot entrance, the House II bridge entrance or the Administrative parking lot 

entrance.  

 

Students will be directed to enter through the Whitney Young Auditorium entrance 

on Clove Road.  Students may also enter through the main "Embassy" entrance on 

Clove Road.  Additionally there will be student entry at two entrances at House IV 

(the new wing) and the night school entrance under the House IV bridge. These will 

be the only entrances available for student entry in the morning.   

 

These entrances will be open for students between 7:00 AM and 8:30 AM.  At all 

other times students will enter through the main "Embassy" entrance on Clove 

Road.  All visitors must also enter through the main "Embassy" entrance on Clove 

Road. Visitors may also enter through House IV. 

 

Limiting entrance points into the school will enable us to provide a more secure 

campus for all students and staff.  I thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

Reginald Richardson, 

Principal 


